
Dear Praying Friends,                                                                                                                                   February 2020

Your prayers have sustained us through these past months. You gave sacrificially. You strengthened our hands, 
enabling us to serve missionaries who have gone all over the world to preach the Gospel. What a joy it will be for 
you to see the fruit of your sacrifice in heaven one day. Thank you for your faithfulness.

Jeremy and Bethany went to the island of Kosrae in the Pacific to preach revival meetings for one of our 
missionaries, Daniel Fetter. God blessed in those meetings. He worked in the hearts of the islanders through His 
Word, and the missionaries were encouraged. Thank you for praying.  

In November, we attended missions conference at two different Bible colleges to encourage and challenge the 
students to give their lives in service to the Lord. What a need there is for more laborers in God’s harvest field!

December brought grief to our home as Esther’s dad passed into eternity. We are thankful that our sorrow is not 
as that of those who have no hope. The funeral brought glory to God as we remembered how God had 
transformed his life and gave him the grace as a first-generation believer to raise his children to serve the Lord. 
We rejoice that we will see him again and sing praises together to our 
Saviour.  

Go ye therefore and teach all nations…and lo I am with you alway. 
These are the words of our Master that keep us going. Many 
missionaries have obeyed these words. They have gone all over the 
world. They need support from home as they serve abroad. It has 
been our joy these past months to spend countless hours both on the 
road traveling and preaching, and on the phone counseling and 
encouraging these missionaries as they carry their cross. By 
supporting us, you have helped many missionaries on the field. 
Thank you for your faithful prayers and support.

Gratefully,
Jeremy and Esther Lockhart


